
 
 

 

 

Dear Maple Parents 

The Ugly Duckling - Wednesday 6th December 2023 

 

We have booked a Christmas treat for Maple Class to see The Ugly Duckling at the Everyman Theatre in 

Cheltenham. The show is designed especially for young children and takes place in the Irving Studio Theatre, 

a flexible space seating just 60. 

 

We shall travel by coach, fitted with seat belts suitable for young children, leaving school at approximately 

10.00 a.m, arriving in Cheltenham at 11.00 in time for the 11.30 performance. The show lasts approximately 

1 hour. Please could you provide your child with a packed lunch on this day (Mrs Edwards will remove booked 

dinners from ParentPay). The children will also need to wear school uniform. 

 

We are delighted to say that our marvellous PTA has funded the outing in its entirety, coach and theatre 

tickets. We are extremely grateful to them for their unfailing support. 

 

If you are willing for your child to take part, please would you complete the attached form and return to the 

school office as soon as possible. All necessary risk assessments regarding off-site visits have been carried 

out in accordance with LA guidelines. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss S Chance 

Assistant Headteacher 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

THE UGLY DUCKLING - MAPLE CLASS 

Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………….   

* I give permission for my child to visit the Everyman Theatre on Wednesday 6th December 2023 

 

* I have signed the off-site visits form for 2023-2024 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………….. Date ……………………………… 

 


